Letter 13

From: Mike Havey

To: ETF SMB Board Feedback

Subject: Opposition to transgender surgery
Date: Friday, January 11, 2019 8:39:07 PM

Wisconsin Group Insurance Board,

I was recently made aware that the Insurance Board last year approved Medicaid coverage for
transgender surgeries. As a Wisconsin taxpayer [ am vehemently opposed to this decision. It
is my opinion that God created two genders, and two genders only, those being man and
woman. I do not believe God made any mistakes, rather I believe our misguided culture is
causing children and young adults to ponder that perhaps they are something other than what
is perfectly obvious to someone that is not misled or perverted by harmful influence. As
adults in positions of leadership you have a tremendous responsibility to do what is right for
the people of Wisconsin. I do not want my tax dollars to be used for transgender surgeries.

"Be not deceived; God is not mocked: for whatsoever a man soweth, that shall he also reap." Galatians 6:7

I hope and pray that you have the wisdom to listen to the word of God. I urge you to reverse the decision to provide
coverage for transgender surgeries. I respectfully look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Mike Havey

N66 W30863 Red Fox Run
Hartland, WI. 53029
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